
 

MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS 

                  2022 
 

 

September 30th – 7:00 PM 

Fox Farm 

Rimersburg, PA 

 

November 12th – 1:00 PM 
Tequila Jalisco 
583 E Main St 

Canfield, Ohio 
 

 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

September 30th – October 2nd  

Horseback Field Trial 

PA Brittany Club Grounds 

256 Kerr Rd 

Polk, PA 

 

September 30th - October 2nd   

Triple Hunt Tests 

Swamp Collie Acres 

382 Currsville Rd 

Rimersburg, PA 

 

January 7th 2023 – 5:00 PM 

Annual Banquet 

American Legion Hall 

10001 Aurora Hudson Rd 

Streetsboro, Ohio 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ohio Outdoor News 

  

2022 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Cheri! 
 

 

 

 
Celebrating 60+ years (1957-2022)   September 2022 



 

President – Dennis Meinke 

 

Hello everyone, 

 

Hope everyone had a good summer, now it is time to get back to running dogs.  

I want to thank all who have helped in the planning of these upcoming events events.  

 

The GSPCO Specially show was held August 28th in Madison, Ohio. We had a hospitality tent 

set up with food and huge raffle which drew a lot of attention and made a real nice profit for the 

club. We also picked up a few new members.  Thanks go to Melissa Campbell & Melissa Wild 

for coordinating this event. Also want to thank those members who attended and help setup and 

run things.  

 

This September 30-October 2nd we will hold an AKC first, a Triple Hunt Test in Rimersburg, 

PA. Entries for Master and Senior runs are already full for this three-day event. Thanks go to 

our Secretary Sherry and her committee who have worked hard on getting everything lined up 

for these tests.  

 

Also, this September 30-October 2nd we will hold our Fall Horseback Field Trial at the Britney 

Club grounds in Polk, PA. Plans are in place, thanks to Doc Reynolds and Jen Goodall.  This is 

always a nice event.  

 

The Winter Banquet will be held this year on January 7, 2023. We will have a fine dinner and 

members whose dogs earned new AKC titles in 2022 will receive awards. Music and dancing 

following dinner. 

 

We have club shirts, hats, and sweatshirts, these will be displayed and sold at club events. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at future events. We will be asking and needing your support for 

all events so PLEASE mark your calendars and do what you can.  

 

Website – Info 

 Please send me pictures of GSPs and events to anne.weslow@earthlink.net.  I always need 

more pictures to put in the Photo Gallery carousel. 

 All event information is on the website calendar. 

 Also on our website is the Associated Bird Dog Club of Ohio’s Spring and Fall field 

trial/hunt test schedules, ODNR Volunteer Work Agreement and Tri Valley ATV permit. 

Find us at: http://gspcofohio.org/ and check out the Facebook page also. 
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   GSPCO Walking Field Trial  May 21st – 22nd    

 

 

  

We are pleased to see the return of the Walking Field Trial this year held at the Beaver Valley Pointer Setter 

club in Rochester, PA on May 21 & 22.  This is an important event as it serves as a good step between Hunt 

Tests and Horseback Field Trials as well as allowing members to earn points toward Field Trial titles. Special 

thanks to Chairman Chuck Meadors and Trial Secretary George Kaschak for stepping up and running this event. 
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   GSPCO Annual Picnic, Training Day and now Water Retrieve 

 

June 18th – Meinke Farm 

 
 
  
 
  
 
 

Sher busy taking care of business. 

 
 
 
 
 

Water Retrieve 
Judges - Paul and Doc 
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    See more of the participants on the Photo Gallery Carousel     

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

         Dan Kamp and Jade 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Nicole Spencer and Monroe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Robert Mickley and Ziva 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 GSPCO Specialty Show   Madison, Ohio   August 28th  
 

 

On behalf of the GSPCO, I would like to give thanks to Melissa Campbell and Melissa Wild for 

all their hard work.  They both work tirelessly to get entries and donations for awards for all 

classes as well as raffle items.  

The entries for the GSP’S are up and the raffle is the best the club has ever seen.  

I am proud of their success and another great event for our club.  

 

Great Job! 

 

Sherry Meinke                  
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